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Georgia welcomes the delegation of San Marino and thanks H.E. Ambassador Beccari  for the presentation of the national report.

We note positively the legislative steps taken by San Marino aimed at better protection of human rights and the implementation of UPR recommendations of the second cycle. 

We welcome the establishment of San Marino Commission for the implementation of the UN Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

Georgia commends San Marino for the ratification of the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights. 

We also positively assess efforts of the Commission for Equal Opportunities. 

Georgia would like to recommend to San Marino:

· To take further steps towards establishing of consolidated national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris principles. 
· To continue its efforts in preventing all forms of gender based violence.

With this in mind, we wish the delegation of San Marino a successful review.  
